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Dear [First Name],
We are proud to be taking part in the second annual Love My Credit Union® Campaign video contest. We hope that the [Credit Union Name] video we created will inspire more community spirit and help win a donation of up to $21,000 for [Charity Name]. 

Beginning October 1, the public is invited to vote for their favorite videos. The credit union with the most video votes will be awarded up to $21,000 to donate to charity. 
Just imagine the impact $21,000 will have towards helping fulfill your mission. Let’s work together to get the votes needed to win!

We encourage you to share this link [Insert Custom URL] with all of your employees, volunteers and donors through email, social media and other outlets. To help, we’ve included some information below that you could use in an email or letter. 
Be sure to come back to vote daily from October 1 – December 16, 2016. 
Thanks again for your support and we hope our next contact with you is to celebrate our win! 

Sincerely,

[Credit Union Contact Information]
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Sample Communication 

Dear [Charity Contact],

[Credit Union Name] joined the second annual Love My Credit Union® Campaign and they need your vote! If they win, [Charity Name] will be awarded a donation of up to $21,000 from the Love My Credit Union Rewards program. Plus, you could win $1,000 — just for voting!

Here’s how it works: the Love My Credit Union® Campaign invites credit unions and their partners to create videos showing how they pay it forward by giving back to their communities. These videos are shared nationwide to promote the credit union mission while inspiring random acts of kindness. The video that gets the most votes wins! 

Voting is easy!

· View the [Credit Union Name] video.
· Register to vote.

· Vote often to help us win up to $21,000!

Be sure tp visit the site to vote daily. Each time you vote, you could win $1,000 — $500 for yourself and $500 for your charity of choice. Everyone wins!
Voting is open October 1 through December 16, 2016. We encourage you to share the link with family and friends through email and social media.

We’re excited to promote the credit union mission of people helping people while raising money for our charity. Please join us by viewing and voting so we can help make a difference!
Sincerely,

[Charity Contact Information]

